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Enquiries: Environmental Health Officer – Number
Our Ref: File Number
 fillin "Type in their reference" 
3 February 2013
Resident Name
Street Address
Suburb WA 6076
Dear Resident
Rooster Noise – Address
The Local Government Authority has received a complaint alleging the crowing of a rooster on your property in the early hours of the morning and throughout the day is disturbing your neighbours.    

You are requested to take measures to ensure the noise from the rooster does not impact neighbouring properties.  Measures may include:

1. In the early morning, keeping the rooster’s enclosure covered with a dark, close-weave cloth and in a position that does not receive direct sunlight. 

2. Overnight, keeping the rooster in a box or cage which allows it to stand comfortably but does not allow the rooster to extend its neck to crow. 

Please be advised that should further complaints be received, the matter may need to be investigated pursuant to the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulation 1997. Should a breach of the regulations be confirmed you may be subject to penalties under the Environmental Protection Act 1986, and asked to remove the rooster.  

Should you have any further questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Environmental Health Officer on the number above.

Yours sincerely 

EHO

Environmental Health Officer 

